New service - online registration!
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Starting from March 01, 2021, passengers of JSC "Uzbekistan Airways" will be able
to use a new service - online check-in for our flights. This will allow you to avoid
queues at the check-in counter at the airport and provide an opportunity to choose
your preferred seat. Now everyone will be able to independently check-in for our
flights without leaving home, saving their time and minimizing unwanted contact
amid the spread of COVID-19.

We look forward to welcoming you on board our airline.

We wish you pleasant and safe flights!



